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Content:  
The author discusses the expectations that before the second
quarter  in  2008  there  should  not  be  reckoned  with  a
considerable increase in turnover in the heavy goods vehicle
sector,  stating  as  background  the  current  recession  in
turnover on the US-market for heavy goods vehicles. Yield
targets and alternative impulse and energy concepts are being
discussed upon in the same article.
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